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Note regarding an Extension of the Consultation Period 

for the Consultation Document on the Virtual Financial 

Assets Framework: Non-Fungible Tokens 

 

Reference is made to the Consultation Document on the Treatment of Non-Fungible Tokens 
(‘NFTs’) in the context of the Virtual Financial Assets Framework, published by the MFSA on 
5 December 2022, the Authority advises that the period of consultation has been extended 
to Friday 20 January 2023. 

Stakeholders are invited to submit their comments and feedback with respect to the above 
through an online form by not later than the said date. 

Further updates and developments to the VFA framework will be made public on the MFSA’s 
website. Any queries related to the above should be addressed to vfa@mfsa.mt.   
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